
 

 

James Vaux                            August 18th, 2021 

 
 

Dear Mr. Vaux, 

 

We wish to thank you for your generous donation of $1,089.92 (£800.00) to Mangrove Action Project 

(MAP) on August 18th, 2021. This donation will help support ongoing efforts on behalf of the mangroves 

and the coastal communities that depend on these unique forests, and will help MAP in conserving and 

restoring our planet’s most vital coastal wetlands.  

 

MAP is taking on the increasing challenges of conserving and restoring our planet’s threatened 

mangroves all around the world – from Asia, to Latin America, to Africa – which will help to combat 

climate change, save endangered species, and allow coastal communities to sustain their livelihoods and 

traditions. It is your support and the support of others that allows us to continue our efforts. 

 

Again, thank you very much for your support of MAP. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     

      
 

 

Dominic Wodehouse 

 

Executive Director, 

Mangrove Action Project 

 

 

Date of Donation: August 18th, 2020 
Amount: $1,089.92 (£800.00) 

 

 

Note: MAP is a US-registered 501 (c) (3) tax-exempt public charity / nonprofit,  

EIN 20-0833537  

Mangrove Action Project 
 

1455 NW Leary Way, Suite 400, Seattle, WA 98107, USA   +1 (206) 207-2022 
info@mangroveactionproject.org   www.mangroveactionproject.org 

 

 

“Partnering with mangrove forest communities, grassroots NGOs, researchers and local governments to conserve 

and restore mangrove forests and related coastal ecosystems, while promoting community-based, 

sustainable management of coastal resources." 

http://www.mangroveactionproject.org/

